
From: Jaek Eastcott   
Sent: Saturday, February 8, 2020 4:50 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Cc: jeff.yurek@pc.ola.org 
Subject: concern about proposed dawn parkway expansion. 
 
I have just been made aware of Enbridge's proposed dawn parkway expansion. I've heard that the 
Enbridge has asked when applying to the OEB, that climate change should not be considered in 
the application. CLIMATE CHANGE MUST BE CONSIDERED IN THE PROCESS OF 
PIPELINE APPROVAL. Also, environmental effects of the fracking in pennsylvania must also 
be considered. This is very, very concerning to me as an Ontario resident. The longer we deny 
rational concerns about fracking, expansion of pipelines and all the supporting infrastructures, 
they less time have to do something about climate change.  
 
Jaek 
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